From: Emma Burle on behalf of Licensing
Sent: Mon, 22 Mar 2021 11:27:24 +0000

To: Emma Burle

Subject: Fw: Re cove communities/ bunn leisure

From: pauline bone ||

Sent: 20 March 2021 20:33
To: Licensing <Licensing(@chichester.gov.uk>
Subject: Re cove communities/ bunn leisure

We live on west side of selsey and have been made aware of the application of cove
communities to have extended entertainment licence until 3am 7 days a week. Apparently
we had notices put up around the area to advise us of the application but were removed as
soon as they were put up. We as a household totally disagree with it. In the position we
live we can hear the day time entertainment which 1s acceptable but having a young
family do not want this type of noise. After the first lockdown when the camp opened
they had outside entertainment one night and the noise was horrendous! Also we are
concerned about social behaviour that this could also cause as bars can be open all day.
Alcohol all day until early hours of the morning is asking for trouble please for the sake
of safety and consideration for people that live in close proximity DO NOT GIVE
PERMISSION. Is 3 am acceptable! Bunn pleasure in the past 40 years plus has been a
family orientated holiday park! Do families need entertainment until 3am !

LEGAL DISCLAIMER

Communications on or through Chichester District Council's computer systems may be
monitored or recorded to secure effective system operation and for other lawtul purposes.



